
 

 

Dear Supporters, and Praying Partners,                                                                                            November 2017 

 

            As we near Thanksgiving, we are truly thankful for all the prayer support being given to our family.  We are looking forward 

to just a quiet day together as a family.  We will be enjoying a roasted chicken, green beans, mashed potatoes, homemade stuffing and 

rolls, and of course some pie.  The girls are going to enjoy a week break from school, which Sarah needs more than they do!  They 

have been working really hard on their school work, and have finished half of the year already.   

 

            The girls have finished so much school, because we are planning a 6-month furlough next year.  We will be concentrating in 

the Western United States on this furlough, and have already filled most of our schedule.  There are still a few openings, if you are 

desiring us to come and report, please contact me soon.  We also plan to prepare a DVD to send to the churches we are not able to be 

with on this furlough.  As we prepare for furlough we have been training some of the men to lead the church while we are away.  

Please pray for the men who will be leading the ministry while we are away.   

                                            

            Sarah Teaching   The kids make crowns while learning about David  Ernie visits from Florida 

              As we stated in the last letter there was a lot of political unrest at the beginning of October.  Things have now calmed down 

some, and some schools are even functioning again.  We are continuing to pray for the situation here, because no solid solutions have 

been found yet.  Some of the people in the church have been affected by the unrest.  Several times they have had to flee the house for 

fear of arrest, but God has protected them in every way.   

 

            The church has seen several visitors in the last couple months, and some of them have started faithfully attending. We are still 

looking to buy some land or a building so the church will have a permanent site to meet in.  Please continue to pray with us about this.    

 

Thank You for your prayers and financial support, 

The Benson Family 

Caleb Benson ~ Missionary to Cameroon, 

Please send support to BIMI, PO Box 9, Harrison, TN 37341, (423)344-5050; 

Memo: Benson Family #1459   

Building Fund! 

Current Balance:  $2,850 

Balance needed:               $22,150 

Please put “#1459 Building Fund” in the memo line of any 

donations to be used for this fund. 

 


